
  
 

 

 

 

November 30, 2023 

 

Board Memo 157-2023: 2024 Legislative Training Seminar Registration NOW OPEN 

 

Executive Board, 

 

Registration for the 2024 Legislative Training Seminar is now open on the NAPS website. LTS will be held 

March 3-6, 2024. Registration will be open until February 19, 2024. 

 

 
- Early Bird Registration: now through February 15, 2024 

 

- Late Registration: February 16 – 19, 2024 

 

 

Please share this information with your membership. 

 

Thank you, and be safe. 
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